
Hello residents of LaSalle,  
 

There are always a lot of 
scheduled activities happening 
around town in the summertime, 
and here are some other ways to 
stay active this summer. 
 

LaSalle Trails 

Many of our trails offer some 
reprieve from the hot summer sun 
by offering places to step into the 
cool shade of trees. Check out 
Brunet Park for some ‘off the 
beaten path’ sections of trail that 
offer coverage that can help make 
your outdoor adventures a little 
bit cooler. Use our trail map to 
help find all the trail locations 
around town, www.lasalle.ca/
trails 
 

Canoe Docks 

Canoe and kayak paddlers can find 
canoe launch docks available at 
Vince Marcotte Park, north of the 
pedestrian bridge over Turkey 
Creek, at the Vollmer Complex 
retention pond, Riverdance at 
LaSalle Landing waterfront, and 
River Canard Park (bring your own 
equipment). If you are new to 
paddling, resources to keep you 

safe on the water can be found at  
www.paddlecanada.com  
 

LaSalle Dog Park 

If you are looking for a place to 
allow your dog to run and play off-
leash with the company of other 
dogs, visit the LaSalle Dog Park. 
The park is open year-round 
during daylight hours and is 
located south of the Town of 
LaSalle Public Works Department 
within the Vollmer Complex 
Property. A reminder that all dogs 
must be on a leash once you leave 
your property or before entering 
the dog park. For more 
information visit www.lasalle.ca/
dogpark 

 

LaSalle Parks 

There are over twenty parks 
throughout LaSalle. Park 
amenities include outdoor tennis 
and pickleball courts, 
playgrounds, basketball courts, 
soccer fields, splashpad, outdoor 
pool, and more. Take turns visiting 
them all throughout the summer. 
More information can be found at 
www.lasalle.ca/parks 

LaSalle Council Meeting 

The next Regular Meeting of 
LaSalle Council is Tuesday, July 25. 
Join us in person or watch along 
on the Town’s YouTube channel. 

 

Water/Wastewater Billing 

The residential water and 
wastewater bills were mailed out 
at the beginning of this month. 
The due date is Friday, July 28. 
Many payment options are 
available. Visit our web page to 
find out more, www.lasalle.ca/
waterbilling 

 

Customer Service 

Customer service is important to 
our Town. If you have questions 
or comments about a LaSalle 
municipal service, program, or 
facility, submit your request 
anytime. The link for this portal 
can be found at www.lasalle.ca/
customerservice 

 

 

 

Mayor Crystal Meloche 

July 14, 2023 
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